
1
 

 S
u

p
p

le
m

e
n

ta
ry

 F
ile

 4
: R

is
k
 o

f b
ia

s
, d

e
ta

ile
d
 ta

b
le

 

  
  

P
R

E
L

IM
IN

A
R

Y
 

Q
U

E
S

T
IO

N
S

  
N

O
N

-R
A

N
D

O
M

IS
E

D
 Q

U
A

N
T

IT
A

T
IV

E
 S

T
U

D
IE

S
 

D
E

S
C

R
IP

T
IV

E
 Q

U
A

N
T

IT
A

T
IV

E
 S

T
U

D
IE

S
  

S
T

U
D

IE
S

 W
IT

H
 M

IX
E

D
 M

E
T

H
O

D
S

 

P1. Are there clear research 
questions? 

P2. Do the data collected 
answer the research 

questions? 

Are the participants 
representative of the target 

population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate regarding both 

the outcome and intervention 
(or exposure)?  

Are the data on effects 
(outcomes) complete? 

Are the confounders 
accounted for in the design 

and analysis? 

During the study period did 
the intervention (or did the 
exposure) take place as 

planned? 

Is the sampling strategy 
relevant to address the 

research question? 

Is the sample representative 
of the target population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate? 

Is the risk of non-response 
bias low? 

Is the statistical analysis 
appropriate to answer the 

research question? 

Is there an adequate 
rationale for using a mixed 
methods design to address 

the research question? 

Are the different components 
of the study effectively 
integrated to answer the 
research question?  

Are the outputs of the 
integration of qualitative and 

quantitative components 
adequately interpreted?  

Are divergences and 
inconsistencies between 

quantitative and qualitative 
results adequately 

addressed? 

Do the different components 
of the study adhere to the 

quality criteria of each 
tradition of the methods 

involved? 
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P1. Are there clear research 
questions? 

P2. Do the data collected 
answer the research 

questions? 

Are the participants 
representative of the target 

population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate regarding both 

the outcome and intervention 
(or exposure)?  

Are the data on effects 
(outcomes) complete? 

Are the confounders 
accounted for in the design 

and analysis? 

During the study period did 
the intervention (or did the 
exposure) take place as 

planned? 

Is the sampling strategy 
relevant to address the 

research question? 

Is the sample representative 
of the target population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate? 

Is the risk of non-response 
bias low? 

Is the statistical analysis 
appropriate to answer the 

research question? 

Is there an adequate 
rationale for using a mixed 
methods design to address 

the research question? 

Are the different components 
of the study effectively 
integrated to answer the 
research question?  

Are the outputs of the 
integration of qualitative and 

quantitative components 
adequately interpreted?  

Are divergences and 
inconsistencies between 

quantitative and qualitative 
results adequately 

addressed? 

Do the different components 
of the study adhere to the 

quality criteria of each 
tradition of the methods 

involved? 

Mohammed 
et al., 2021 
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P1. Are there clear research 
questions? 

P2. Do the data collected 
answer the research 

questions? 

Are the participants 
representative of the target 

population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate regarding both 

the outcome and intervention 
(or exposure)?  

Are the data on effects 
(outcomes) complete? 

Are the confounders 
accounted for in the design 

and analysis? 

During the study period did 
the intervention (or did the 
exposure) take place as 

planned? 

Is the sampling strategy 
relevant to address the 

research question? 

Is the sample representative 
of the target population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate? 

Is the risk of non-response 
bias low? 

Is the statistical analysis 
appropriate to answer the 

research question? 

Is there an adequate 
rationale for using a mixed 
methods design to address 

the research question? 

Are the different components 
of the study effectively 
integrated to answer the 
research question?  

Are the outputs of the 
integration of qualitative and 

quantitative components 
adequately interpreted?  

Are divergences and 
inconsistencies between 

quantitative and qualitative 
results adequately 

addressed? 

Do the different components 
of the study adhere to the 

quality criteria of each 
tradition of the methods 

involved? 

Lin et al., 
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P1. Are there clear research 
questions? 

P2. Do the data collected 
answer the research 

questions? 

Are the participants 
representative of the target 

population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate regarding both 

the outcome and intervention 
(or exposure)?  

Are the data on effects 
(outcomes) complete? 

Are the confounders 
accounted for in the design 

and analysis? 

During the study period did 
the intervention (or did the 
exposure) take place as 

planned? 

Is the sampling strategy 
relevant to address the 

research question? 

Is the sample representative 
of the target population? 

Are the measurements 
appropriate? 

Is the risk of non-response 
bias low? 

Is the statistical analysis 
appropriate to answer the 

research question? 

Is there an adequate 
rationale for using a mixed 
methods design to address 

the research question? 

Are the different components 
of the study effectively 
integrated to answer the 
research question?  

Are the outputs of the 
integration of qualitative and 

quantitative components 
adequately interpreted?  

Are divergences and 
inconsistencies between 

quantitative and qualitative 
results adequately 

addressed? 

Do the different components 
of the study adhere to the 

quality criteria of each 
tradition of the methods 

involved? 

Mosquera et 
al., 2014 

[24] 
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